From: Fowler, David

Sent: 22 January 2020 13:54
To: Planning
Subject: FW: 2019/5882/P

Please upload objection.
Thanks,

David

David Fowler
Principal Planner

Telephone: 0207 974 2123

flin]ELS’

From: Slaney Deviin [N

Sent: 22 January 2020 13:16
To: Fowler, David <David.Fowler@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Fwd: 2019/5882/P

Thank you David.

I’ve zoomed into the image “with tower” and I think the view is more damaged than before with the
completely redesign of the building. Screenshot below. We know from the experience of the view from
Richmond Park’s King Henry’s Mound that long views can be damaged. That tower was over 20km from
the viewpoint, this is much closer.

Best,

Slaney



Begin forwarded message:

From: "Fowler, David" <David.Fowler@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: 2019/5882/P
Date: 22 January 2020 at 11:30:50 GMT

To: Staney Deviin |

Dear Slaney,

Please see the high-res images attached. I have uploaded them on our website.
Kind regards,

David
David Fowler
Principal Planner

Telephone: 0207 974 2123
————— Original Message-----

From: Slaney Devlin [ NG
Sent: 11 December 2019 12:41
) 6 Tt

Subject: Re: 2019/5882/P

Hi David,

Would it be possible to have a response to this email for tonight’s forum meeting David?

Residents will want to know whether they have to spend their holiday responding to planning
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applications.
Many thanks,
Slaney

On 3 Dec 2019, at 11:33, Slaney Devlin||||| G ot

Dear David,

T see that there is an application in today to make the invisible Brill Place
tower less transparent.

Can I ask that the deadline is extended from 30 December as many people
will be away between Christmas and New Year.

T’ve not had time to read all the documents but, from memory, the British
Library viewpoint was chosen so the tower was masked by the library gate. I
think at committee it was agreed the tower would be visible above the library
if a view just east of that used was chosen. Could we see that view with the
new design?

Also, 1 think a hi-res digital of the view from Regent’s Park was provided. As
the new design will be less transparent, could we have a hi-res please? The
low-res in the study makes it obvious that the damage to the view across
Chester Terrace will be increased.

I see that the number of flats being provided is being dramatically increased
although the building envelope remains the same. How does this impact the
viability assessment? Are some of the additional homes to be affordable?

Best,

Slaney

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or
copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in
error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new
Privacy Notice here<http.//www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement™> which tells you how we
store and process the data we hold about you and residents.







